
 

 

 

16th June 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

RE: Minibus Transport to Chatham Grammar from the Hoo and St Mary’s 
Island 

I hope you and your families are well in these extremely challenging times.  

During Term 5 we were able to run a transport pilot to and from the Academy from 
the Walderslade and Lordswood area. This was a great success and expanded to 
Term 6 and will be available to families in this area from September.  

We want to try and support students and their families by proposing another pilot 
minibus service to and from Hoo and St Mary’s Island starting in September 2021. 
We are planning on using two, 15-seater minibuses, depending on the demand and 
our minibus will have a CG driver and chaperone on all trips.  

We are looking at the minibus picking up from the following locations:  

St Mary’s Island – Island Way (West & East)  
Hoo – Main Road Hoo and Bells Lane 

The cost for this pilot service will be £58 per term. Payments would be required via 
ParentPay, prior to your child using the service.  

If you are interested in being part of this pilot than please contact 
charlottebackshell@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk by Friday 25th June 2021 
with your child's name, year group and preferred location. 

Yours sincerely  

Wendy Walters  

Principal  

 


